

Pamela Bratschi Assistant City Administrator/Treasurer

City of Lathrup Village 27400 Southfield Road | Lathrup Village, MI 48076 treasurer@lathrupvillage.org Office: 248.557.2600 x 227

Date: August 16, 2023

To: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members

From: Pamela Bratschi, Interim City Administrator/Treasurer

Re: Proposal from HydroCorp renewal

Background:

HydroCorp has been providing the City with continued effort for an ongoing Cross-Connection Control Program and will provide the City with the necessary data and information to maintain compliance with the Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) Water Bureau Cross Connection Control Regulations.

HydroCorp annually will perform a minimum of 50 initial inspections, compliance inspections, and re-inspections at individual industrial, commercial, and institutional facilities and miscellaneous water users within the city served by the public water supply for cross-connections. Inspections will be conducted in accordance with the EGLE Water Bureau Cross Connection Control regulations and prepare the annual State of Michigan, EGLE Water Bureau Cross Connection Report.

Suggested Motion:

To approve the renewal proposal from HydroCorp for two years at an annual rate of \$6,384.00. For a total of \$12,768.00.